M A R C H 2 0 1 6

Knights News

Father Peter A. Welling Council 13576 ST. PATRICK CHURCH, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA



GRAND KNIGHT REPORT

Brother Knights,

Continued from last month is our focus on Pro Life and emphasis on the culture of life by our individual examples and our collective efforts. The Nebraska Walk for Life was very well attended and the Mass at St Mary Church was filled to capacity.

Much support was shown, even though 2 days of heavy snow closed school, for our Catholic School during Catholic Schools week. The School Gymnasium was rocking with all of the activity and children at the Soup Supper.

This article will be brief due to the fact that I haven't worked on the General Council meeting agenda yet and so not all of the coming events are organized at this time. Events that we want everyone to be aware of are, the family picnic, a pancake breakfast after Easter, the Mass for the Unborn Children, the Lenten Food Drive, 3 more Parish Fish Fry Dinners, the Council Hosted Major Degree and the unveiling of our memorial about the USS Arizona.

During the recent Parish Fish Frys we have 4 men shown interest in becoming Knights and 1 transfer. So we will have an information table, with Knights at the gym entrance, for you to send anyone, who you are "fish frying" with, to fill out a form 100.

Please continue to pray for all parishioners and Knights who are so charitable with their resources in the New Spiritual Home oak trim project. Since you are reading this you participate in our fraternity.

Help pray for those on the daily Nebraska prayer list.

God Bless you and your families.

Steve Becker GK



Parish Lenten Food Drive

The St Patrick Knights of Columbus will be assisting the Parish in the Lenten Food Drive supporting the St Francis Food Pantry. On the weekend of March 12 & 13, 2016 labeled grocery bags will be available. These bags will be in the Narthex to take home. Parishioners then fill the bags as they wish and bring them back the next weekend which is Palm Sunday weekend March 19 & 20, 2016. Last year an awesome 1457 pounds of food was donated.

Thank you!

Good of the Order Pray for our deceased Brother Knights!

Matthew P. Kilcawley
James W. Sand
Ronald (Ron) F. Peppmuller
Lawrence R. Benes Sr.
Gerald Beuttner
Joseph (Joe) F. Jaworski
David M. McBride

Leonard J. (Sam) Venhaus
Clarence J. (Chuck) Wurdinger
Benedict L. (Ben) Rerucha
Francis (Frank) V. Wiese
William (Bill) J. Kipper
Arthur (Art) Foerster
Monsignor David R. Hintz

FROM OUR INSURANCE AGENT

Protecting Widows - A Founding Goal

As a member of this council, you know how important spouses can be to the charitable works of the Order. If you're married, your wife is probably involved in a few of the many events that happen each fraternal year. This support adds great value and impact to what a council can achieve.

When the Order was founded in 1882, Father Michael J. McGivney and the other brave men were setting out to protect Catholic families, but especially wives and children. Today, we remain committed to this mission by offering insurance products and fraternal benefits designed with that goal in mind. One specific policy rider that you may not know about is called Spousal Waiver of Premium. This rider is unique to the Knights of Columbus philosophy of helping our widows.

This rider is available on most permanent and Discoverer plans purchased at standard rates by a member and his wife on the same day. When both spouses apply, the rider provides for waiver of premiums on the spouse's contract in the event of the insured's death. Best of all, for members and spouses ages 18 to 60, this waiver can be added for no charge. The rider stays in effect until the spouse attains age 65 or certain other triggering events occur.

Our products are designed with your needs and budget in mind. With a solid portfolio of life insurance, long-term care, disability income and retirement products, the Knights of Columbus can help you meet all of your financial goals. To learn more about these solutions, contact me today.

John Soukup 402-560-5014





MARCH BIRTHDAYS!

03-03	Scott Kreikemeier
03-05	Jeff Boettcher
03-07	Donald Kutschkau
03-08	Nolan Hauser
03-10	Nicholas Sellers
03-12	Larry Hottovy
03-15	Kody Wadas
03-19	Kevin Landwehr
03-20	Eric Meysenburg
03-22	David Schmit
03-23	Kevin Schmit
03-24	Jason Crandall
03-25	Jeremy Hosek

Dave's Carpet Care Everyone raves about Dave's

Dave

Owner
Residential/Commercial Carpet Cleaning
467-1900

Petrzilka Construction Inc.

Carpentry
Additions
Custom Framing
Decks
Basement finishes
Free Estimates



Jim Petrzilka CEL: 450-9790 Home: 467-4931 JPetcon@aol.com

Small Jobs Welcome



Engine House Cafe 6028 Havelock Ave Lincoln, NE 68507-1158 (402) 467-2880



IHOP provides batter for our pancake feeds 477-4467 4501 N. 27th

St. Patrick Parish prays at Planned Parenthood on Thursdays 2:00pm to 8:00pm March 3, 10, and 17.

If unable to be there, please consider praying at our new church or at home privately. Prayer is the way to have an effect on these facilities and this culture. Steve Becker G.K.



AUTO | HOME | COMMERCIAL LINCOLN GLASS INC.
1624 So. 17th
402-475-6785
www.lincolnglass.biz
CALL FOR FREE ESTIMATES

Council Officers			Council Directors		
Grand Knight	Steven Becker	402-466-6386	Family	Gary Taylor	402-465-0727
Chaplain	Fr. Schweiger	402-466-2752	Church	Jeff Blaser	402-466-2494
Dep. Grand Knight	Dave Wilson	402-464-6733	Youth	Kevin Landwehr	402-875-1899
Chancellor	Rod Middagh	402-474-7449	Asso. Youth	Gerald Frain	402-466-5635
Warden	Martin Wink	402-540-5438	Asso. Youth 2	Mike Hosek	402-742-3880
Recorder	Bob Kelty	402-202-1601	Pro-Life	Del Ridder	402-476-7381
Treasurer	Jeff Boettcher	402-405-6884	Education	Albert Schrader III	402-467-3784
Advocate	Mike Hosek	402-742-3880	Health	Don Buresh	402-499-9806
Lecturer	Dick Zierke	402-570-6190	Health	Gary Micek	402-464-6507
Inside Guard	Brad Flemmig	402-310-0888	Vocations	Dave Wilson	402-464-6733
Outside Guard	Terry Ryan	402-466-7115	Council	Stan Fraas	402-464-7362
Trustee 1	Craig Arent	402-667-2448	Membership	Steve Bieber	402-310-1381
Trustee 2	Jim Petrzilka	402-467-4931	Newsletter	Bob Kelty	402-202-1601
Trustee 3	Gary Taylor	402-465-0727	Web Site/Publicity	Bob Kelty	402-202-1601
Financial Secretary	Albert Schrader III	402-467-3784	4th Degree Contact	Gary Taylor	402-465-0727

Council Calendar March 2016

March 2	Council General Meeting 7pm
March 12	St. Patrick Festival (NO FISH FRY MARCH 11)
March 19	Regional Free-throw Contest at St. Patrick's
March 29	Officer Meeting 7pm
April 2	Day of Unborn Child 8am Mass
April 3	Pancake Breakfast
April 6	Council General Meeting 7pm
April 10	PLES (ProLife Education Series) 7pm Tom Venzor
April 13	Fireworks Meeting 7pm
April 17	Council Hosts Major Degree 10:30am KC Hall South Street
April 22-24	KC State Convention in Kearney
May 1	4 th Degree Newman Center
June 5	Family Picnic at Marian Sisters

Pray for Our Seminarians!

Michael McHale and Jason Doher

Our Council would like to Honor:

Knight of the Month: Jeff Babl

Family of the Month: Stan and Carol Fraas

FR PETER A WELLING COUNCIL 13576 ST PATRICK, LINCOLN MARCH 2016



FATHER PETER A WELLING CO 13576

LINCOLN, NE

Statement Date: Member #: Billing Period:	01-01-2016 01-01-2016 - 12	Amount Enclose Balance Due: 2-31-2016	e d: 61.00	Make Checks Payable to: Knights of Columbus Council 13576
Name: Street: City/Zip:				Send Payment to Financial Secretary: Al Schrader 6141 Morrill Ave Lincoln, NE 68507

Detach and retain for your records



FATHER PETER A WELLING CO 13576

LINCOLN, NE

Membership Bill for:General FormStatement Date:01-01-2016

Annual Dues: 25.00

Detail of Charges:

Previous Balance: 0.00

Current Assessments:

		Total Due:	61.00	
01-01-2016	Special Assessment	RSVP Vocations Program		*
01-01-2016	Special Assessment	Collection for the Poor	12.00	*
01-01-2016	Special Assessment	Buck-a-Month	12.00	*
01-01-2016	Dues Assessment		25.00	

^{*} This assessment is not mandatory

WHAT'S IN YOUR WALLET?

If you membership card does not say 2016
then use this form to pay your dues
and get a brand new member card! Thank You!

Contributions, gifts, and / or membership dues to the Knights of Columbus for unrestricted purposes are not deductible or charitable contributions.

Please send your dues made out to "Knights of Columbus" to our new Financial Secretary Al Schrader. Thank you!